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Korea FTA Task Force
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade
RG Casey Building
John McEwen Crescent
Barton ACT 0221
 
Dear Ms. Adams:

My name is Mark Neighbors and I am the International Trademark Association’s (INTA) External 
Relations Manager for the Asia-Pacific.  We were informed by our Past President Ms. Rhonda Steele 
that your Korea FTA Task Force was soliciting comments for submission regarding the FTA currently 
being negotiated between your government and the government of South Korea.  In 2005, INTA 
created a “Model Free-Trade Agreement” document which details the Association’s views on the 
protection of intellectual property in bilateral trade agreements.  Below is a link to this document on 
our website.
 
http://www.inta.org/images/stories/downloads/tap_modelfreetrade.pdf
 
Additionally, I have attached a copy of these guidelines to this email.  INTA would be happy to answer 
any questions you may have or provide further information if necessary.  You may reach us by 
contacting me at +1-212-642-1715 or by email at mneighbors@inta.org.  Thanks.
 
Sincerely,
 
Mark L. Neighbors
External Relations Manager, Asia-Pacific
International Trademark Association
655 Third Avenue, 10th Floor
New York, NY 10017-5617 USA
+1-212-642-1715, f: +1-212-768-7796
mneighbors@inta.org, www.inta.org
INTA -- Representing Trademark Owners Since 1878 
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